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It seems very likely now that the group of the L70 stone wall, L72 mudbrick wall and L78 pebbled surface are a street context, and as a result, we had to stop work until we could take an aerial photograph of the architecture. After breakfast we took the photographs, but upon review, they did not come out well enough for our purposes. We will have to retake them tomorrow, and I am unable to do any work in the western half of the trench until they have been taken. 

We found a small mudbrick wall, which lies on a slightly different angle to the L70 wall, between L75 and 77. After the rain several courses of mudbrick became evident, and this wall seems to extend beneath the L78 surface. 

To the north of the mudbrick wall L79 there is an area of gray soil with a distinct color and texture (L80), which we uncovered yesterday. It had appeared in the baulk of L45 as a black line, which we originally thought signaled a surface. At this point, it is very difficult to determine how to classify this locus. Once we removed the soil from above this black line, apart from a few flat lying pottery sherds, it did not appear to be a floor. L80 contains a mixture of bones, lithics and pottery, and it is harder than the surrounding soil. It is possible that this locus is a pit or fill bounded by a pit to the west (L75). To the southwest of L80 is an area of loose fill (L75), which may also be a pit, although it is cut off by L79 as if it were regular fill. Between L75 and 80 and within L80 are a few mudbricks, which are most likely mudbrick slump from L79. 

We also continued to excavate in L77, which is mostly fill and possibly contaminated by erosion. 

L69 continues to be a grayish fill clearly distinct from L78, but without any distinctive features. 

We also cleared off stone wall L70, and after I remove L78, I will excavate on both sides to determine how deep it reaches. 

